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On Saturday, November 3rd, Shine City Project had the honor of meeting Clark County Commissioner 

Jim Gibson! Though our meeting was brief, we were able to share a little about our organization and our 

desire to transform Las Vegas from Sin City to Shine City! 

 

  
 

We joined Get Outdoors Nevada and several other organizations and volunteers on Saturday morning to 

clean up an area in Whitney that had been formerly occupied by the homeless. There were volunteers who 

helped to pick up litter as well as volunteers to remove graffiti from nearby walls. As our group of five 

volunteers was helping to remove debris from the area, we met one volunteer who had incredible 

determination and willpower to accomplish the task on hand. Though at times we felt tired and burdened 

by the work that had to be done, this volunteer was encouraging us to keep going and to do more than 

what we were expecting to do. It was a humbling experience, but we hope to learn from this one volunteer 

and move forward with greater passion and determination! 

 

 


